
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/26/2020 11:37:00 AM

To:  Marian A Dodge <chairman@hillsidefederation.org>

Cc:  Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org>; Paul Caporaso <paul.caporaso@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hearing unknown number
 

Hi Marian,

I am cc'ing Planning Staff who are assisting. Please stay on the line.

On Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 11:35 AM Marian A Dodge <chairman@hillsidefederation.org> wrote:
Mindy,

I called in I have an unlisted number. Does the mean you can’t see my number.  it’s 1031.

Marian Dodge, Chairman
Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associations, Inc.
www.hillsidefederation.org

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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